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Johnson-Brock school district approves action to aid employees

(KLZA)--The Johnson-Brock School Board met Friday evening for a special
session.

The Board approved allowing Superintendent Jeff Koehler to immediately issue,
to all contracted classified district employees, the COVID-19 Leave for staff not
covered by the collective bargaining agreement.

The Board also approved the Superintendent immediately issuing to all presently
contracted classified district employees, the Alternate Employment and Return to
Work in Exchange for Paid Leave during the COVID-19 Closure Agreement.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Johnson-Brock School Board is April
13 at 7:00 P.M.
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